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Just a week since I came on board this vessel. Trip has been dull, with a foggy or overcast sky, all the time. The sun
could penetrate the clouds this afternoon, part of the time. The sea has been smooth, comparatively â€” a swell one
day, but most of the time only choppy.

If you have questions or would like to recommend additional spine surgeons for the list, please contact Anuja
Vaidya at avaidya beckershealthcare. Abdu is a board-certified orthopedic spine surgeon. Specializing in
degenerative disorders of the cervical, thoracic and lumbar spine, Dr. Abdu treats disc herniation, lumbar
spinal stenosis, spondylolisthesis, cervical radiculopathy and myelopathy and spinal trauma disorders.
Abdulhamid is a neurosurgeon specializing in treatment of brain and spine disorders. His clinical interests
include intraoperative image guidance and navigation, stereotactic radiosurgery and minimally invasive
surgery. He completed a complex spine surgery fellowship at the University of Miami, Miller School of
Medicine. Board-certified orthopedic surgeon Dr. He performs spinal fusion, spinal reconstructive surgery and
herniated disc surgery, among other procedures. Akbarnia transitioned to a research-focused role in He
previously served as the president of the Scoliosis Research Society, and has published more than pieces on
his research. Akbarnia completed the John H. Moe Scoliosis Fellowship Program. Albert serves as
surgeon-in-chief and medical director, as well as Korein-Wilson professor of orthopedic surgery at Hospital
for Special Surgery. He is also the chairman of the orthopedic surgery department and an orthopedic surgery
professor at Weill Cornell Medical College in New York. Albert completed his spinal surgery fellowship at
the Minnesota Spine Center in Minneapolis. Alzate specializes in minimally invasive spine surgery, complex
and minimally invasive endoscopic cranial-base surgery and chiari malformations. Alzate has published many
journal articles, authored several book chapters and has spoken at numerous conferences both in the United
States and Colombia. Ames serves as the director of spine tumor and spinal deformity surgery, co-director of
spinal surgery and the UCSF Spine Center and director of the Spinal Biomechanics Laboratory. Ames
published the transpedicular approach to cervical and cervical thoracic tumors. The Scoliosis Research Society
has recognized his spinal deformity research with its Hibbs award, Moe award, Goldstein award and
Whitecloud awards. Ames completed his spine fellowship at the Barrow Neurological Institute in Phoenix.
Amin serves as an assistant professor at Loyola Medicine as well as the quality medical director of
neurological surgery. His clinical interests include complex spinal disorders, lumbar disc surgery and
minimally invasive spine surgery, among others. He published research on four-level minimally invasive
lateral interbody fusion for degenerative scoliosis treatment, among other topics. Neurosurgical Focus among
other journals have published his work. He serves as director of spine surgery and the spine fellowship
program at Rush. An researches spinal biomechanics and tissue engineering. He completed his spine surgery
fellowship at Jefferson Medical College in Philadelphia. Anand is the director of spine trauma at the
Cedars-Sinai Spine Center and has served as principle for various FDA investigational device exemptions
cases. Anand completed his reconstructive spinal surgery fellowship at the University of Florida Spinal Health
Centers in Gainesville, and his scoliosis and trauma fellowships at the Hospital for Special Surgery, Cornell
University in New York. Serving as both an orthopedics and neurosurgical surgery professor at Thomas
Jefferson University in Philadelphia, Dr. Anderson is also the clinical director of the spine section of the
Orthopaedic Research Laboratory at the university. Anderson completed his spinal surgery fellowship at
Thomas Jefferson University. Specializing in spinal trauma and complex cervical spine disorders, Dr.
Anderson has been named to the "Best Doctors in America" list in , and Anderson completed his fellowship at
Case Western Reserve in Cleveland. Andersson is The Ronald L. He recently researched disc degeneration
with funds from the National Institutes of Health. Andersson is editor-in-chief of Spinal News International,
deputy editor of Spine, founding editor of Contemporary Spine Surgery and associate editor of Clinical
Biomechanics. Andersson completed his fellowship at London Hospital. Angeles is a neurosurgeon
specializing in disc herniation, lumbar stenosis and degenerative spinal conditions. She has assisted in
FDA-approved clinical trials with Medtronic devices. A member of Oregon Medical Association, Dr. Araghi
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serves as deputy editor of the Spine Arthroplasty Journal and associate editor of the Spine Journal. He also sits
on the board of directors for the American Board of Spine Surgery. He has participated in many
investigational clinical studies and written for various publications. Araghi completed his orthopedic spine
surgery fellowship at Texas Back Institute. He also completed an advanced spine training fellowship in
Germany under Professor Jurgen Harms. Arlet serves as chief of orthopedic spine surgery at Penn Medicine,
orthopedic surgery professor at the Pennsylvania Hospital and a neurosurgery professor. He serves as the chair
of the Medical Advisory Board: Foundation of Complex Orthopaedic and Spine, and previously served on two
committees for the Scoliosis Research Society. Arlet completed his fellowship at Paris University School of
Medicine. Aryan is a neurosurgery clinical professor at UC San Francisco. Author of more than 75
publications, Dr. Aryan also has written book chapters and textbooks on spine and brain disorders. He also
serves as a diplomate for the American Board of Neurological Surgery. Baaj serves as an assistant attending
neurological surgeon at NewYorkâ€”Presbyterian Hospital. In and , Dr. Baaj was the neurosurgery faculty
recipient of the Humanism in Medicine award at the University of Arizona in Tucson. Baaj completed his
fellowship at John Hopkins University in Baltimore. His research interests include orthopedic surgery and the
financial side of medicine. Badlani completed his adult and pediatric spine surgery fellowships at Rush
University Medical Center in Chicago. Bae helped pioneer using growth factor tissue engineering for
intervertebral discs, multilevel artificial disc replacement for the lumbar and cervical spine. He has presented
his research both nationally and internationally, and has written many pieces published in journals. Baek is
also a member of the Congress of Neurological Surgeons. He served in the U. Navy from to He specializes in
pediatric neurosurgery. Bagan is a board-certified neurosurgeon, specializing in minimally invasive spine
surgery, 3D neuro-navigation technologies, cervical and lumbar fusions and brain and spinal tumors. Bagan
has published many articles in journals as well as several book chapters. Bagley completed his fellowship at
Johns Hopkins Hospital in Baltimore. Balderston serves as chief of spine surgery at Pennsylvania Hospital in
Philadelphia and a clinical orthopedic surgery professor at the University of Pennsylvania School of Medicine.
Balderston was also named a "Top Doctor" by Philadelphia Magazine. Balderston completed his fellowship at
the University of Minnesota in Minneapolis. Banco sees patients at his private practice in Wellesley, Mass. In
addition to those positions, Dr. He is the team neurosurgeon for the Dallas Cowboys Football Club. Barnett
completed his neurosurgery residency at Emory University in Atlanta. Barnes has served as a partner with
Georgia Neurological Surgery since Bell serves as the vice chairman of the Cleveland Clinic Spine Institute,
specializing in degenerative conditions of the cervical and lumbar spine, athletic spinal injuries and spinal
tumors. Bell co-edited two textbooks and serves on the associate editorial board of Spine and The Spine
Journal. Bell completed his spine surgery fellowship at the University of Pennsylvania and Pennsylvania
Hospital in Philadelphia. Bennett serves as a professor of orthopedics, clinical professor of pediatrics and chief
of pediatric orthopedics at Tulane University School of Medicine in New Orleans. He is also an adjunct
professor of biomedical engineering at Tulane University in New Orleans. The first in Louisiana to offer
minimally invasive thoracoscopic surgery for treating scoliosis, Dr. Bennett has received numerous awards for
his research and contribution to pediatric spinal surgery. Bennett completed his pediatric orthopedics
fellowship at Scottish Rite Hospital in Atlanta. Benzel serves as the chairman of the neurosurgery department
at Cleveland Clinic and a surgery professor at the Cleveland Clinic Lerner College of Medicine. Benzel is a
founding member of the Lumbar Spine Research Society. Benzel is the chairman of the review board for the
Journal of Neurosurgery: Bisson has published 28 articles. She is the principal investigator on a trial
evaluating ventral and dorsal fusion in patients with cervical spondylotic myelopathy, and received the Larson
Award for her grant on transcranial magnetic stimulation in patients with cervical spondylotic myelopathy.
Bisson completed her spine surgery fellowship at the University of Utah. Blakemore is a pediatric orthopedic
surgeon at the University of Florida School of Medicine. She has published eight book chapters and more than
24 peer-reviewed publications in journals such as Journal of Pediatric Orthopaedic Trauma, Journal of Bone
and Joint Surgery and Spine. Blumenthal is committed to artificial disc replacement, and performed the first
lumbar disc replacement in the United States. He serves as a clinical assistant professor of orthopedic surgery
at the University of Texas Southwestern in Dallas, the spine consultant for the Dallas Mavericks and
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contributes to an arthroplasty patient nonprofit foundation. Boachie-Adjei is an orthopedic surgeon emeritus at
Hospital for Special Surgery in New York City, previously serving as chief of the scoliosis service at the
hospital.
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A Kansas Surgeon in Karlsbad (Classic Reprint) [John Calhoun McClintock] on www.enganchecubano.com *FREE*
shipping on qualifying offers. Excerpt from A Kansas Surgeon in Karlsbad Just a week since I came on board this
vessel.

As Director of the Nicholas Institute of Sports Medicine and Athletic Trauma, the first hospital based facility
dedicated to the study of sports medicine in the country, he has continued the renowned research and training
in the fields of sports medicine and physical therapy. Over the years, Dr. Nicholas has dedicated a great deal
of time to treating professional, collegiate and amateur athletes. Keith Raskin is a well-recognized hand
surgeon in New York City. He completed his internship in general surgery and residency in orthopaedic
surgery at New York University School of Medicine. Bakshi practices interventional pain management. As a
leading medical educator, Dr. Bakshi instructs pain management fellows and attending physicians in pain
management techniques. He has written many peer-reviewed articles on pain management and is the co-editor
and author of 3 textbooks on pain management. He conducts presentations for physicians locally and abroad.
Lee, MD Steven J. Lee MD is a board certified, double fellowship trained, orthopedic surgeon and a Fellow of
the American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons. Lee specializes in the treatment of the most complex
disorders of the hand, wrist, elbow, shoulder, knee, and ankle. Tehrany specializes in minimally invasive
treatment of the shoulder and knee, including rotator cuff repair and dislocation repair in the shoulder, as well
as meniscus and ligament reconstruction in the knee. He believes that treatment of various conditions in the
body should include both traditional allopathic and non-allopathic methods, ranging from conservative
management to surgical intervention. Tehrany has published and presented his research at numerous local,
national, and international meetings on topics involving the shoulder, hip, and spine. Dr Riegler specializes in
the field of regional anesthesia as applied to the field of orthopedic surgery and sports medicine. Additionally
Dr Riegler sub-specializes in the field of interventional pain medicine for the treatment of acute and chronic
spinal pain, as well as complex regional pain syndromes. He received his medical degree from New York
Medical College. He completed his residency in orthopedic surgery at Mount Sinai Medical Center in
Following residency, he did a sports medicine fellowship at the acclaimed Kerlan-Jobe Orthopaedic Clinic.
While there he had the opportunity to care for athletes of many Los Angeles area professional teams including
the Lakers, the Dodgers and the Galaxy. He joined NY Orthopedics in where he focuses on sports-related
injuries to athletes of all ages and levels. Seneviratne is a fellowship trained Orthopaedic Surgeon who
specializes in disorders of the shoulder, knee, and elbow as well as all sports-related injuries. He utilizes
advanced open and arthroscopic surgical techniques to restore damaged joints, ligaments, and bones.
Seneviratne has authored several peer-reviewed, scientific articles, and book chapters. His academic work has
been presented nationally and internationally at several specialty meetings. Born in Sri Lanka, Dr. Seneviratne
grew up in southern California. He has published and presented at both national and international meetings on
treatment of disorders of the spine. His practice is dedicated to the care of pediatric and adult patients with
spinal disorders. As an otolaryngology surgeon, David Volpi, M. Touliopoulos is board certified by the
American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery and is a member of several professional associations, including the
American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons and the Brooklyn Orthopaedic Society. Popovitz is an
internationally recognized orthopedic surgeon in the field of Arthroscopic Surgery of the Shoulder and
Arthroscopic Surgery of the Knee as well as Sports Medicine. Popovitz was born in the Ukraine and
immigrated to the United States with his family when he was a child. He grew up in Queens, NY amidst very
modest means. Bedford, MD Benjamin B. Bedford MD is a fellowship trained Orthopedic Surgeon who
specializes in the treatment of all sports-related injuries as well as arthroscopic and open treatment of knee,
ankle, shoulder and elbow injuries. He also performs joint replacement for arthritis of the hip, knee and
shoulder. Dr Bedford has presented research and instructional lectures at numerous orthopedic conferences.
Additionally he has authored research articles in topics related to orthopedics and sports medicine. He
completed his fellowship at Hospital for Special Surgery. Castle Connolly annually ranks Dr. Weiner as one of
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the top orthopaedic surgeons in New York. Weiner has successfully developed and commercialized several
medical devices with the leading orthopaedic companies. He has numerous publications in the field. Sherman,
DPM, is a board ceritifed Podiatric Surgeon with thirty-five years of experience in the field of cosmetic and
reconstructive foot surgery. It is this combination of technical skill, training, and integrity that he brings to his
surgical practice and offers to his patients. Ideally located in midtown Manhattan, Dr. Sherman is the Director
of Podiatry. He then went on to attend the University of Virginia where he graduated in with dual bachelor
degrees in physics and economics while also minoring in chemistry. He received his M. He started his private
practice in and specializes in reconstructive surgery of the foot and ankle with special emphasis on sports
medicine of the foot and ankle.
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